
Police  respond  to  double-
stabbing  in  New  Bedford
Saturday night
New Bedford police officers responded to a double stabbing at
around 9pm last night in the area of Thompson and County
streets. Initial reports are that four people were detained
for questioning. No further information is available at this
time.
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